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Date: February 20, 2024 

To: State Clearinghouse (For USPS Deliveries) 
PO Box 3044 
Sacramento, CA, 95812-3044 

OR (choose most appropriate address) 

State Clearinghouse (For Hand Deliveries/Courier Service) 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA, 95814 

From: California Department of Transportation, District 5 
50 Higuera Street 
Sam Luis Obispo, CA 93401 

State Clearinghouse Number: 2020090347 

Project Description: Caltrans, in cooperation with the Santa Cruz County Regional 
Transportation Commission and the County of Santa Cruz, proposes to widen State 
Route 1 to include auxiliary lanes, accommodate bus-on-shoulder operations between 
the Freedom Boulevard and State Park Drive interchanges, and construct Coastal Rail 
Trail Segment 12 in the community of Aptos, Santa Cruz County. 

This is to advise you that a finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been made for 
this project by the California Department of Transportation as assigned by the Federal 
Highway Administration pursuant to 23 USC 327. A copy of the FONSI and the attached 
Environmental Assessment can be obtained from the California Department of 
Transportation office located at the above address. 


